

MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION AND ETHNIC AFFAIRS

PARLIAMENT HOUSE CANBERRA, A.C.T. 2500

26 May 1976

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gustin,

Thank you for your letter of 14 May in relation to the submission by Nesci and Nesci, Solicitors and Attorneys, in relation to ethnic radio.

As I have told you personally this will receive very close attention in the Government's overall review of ethnic radio and I do thank you most sincerely for bringing it to my attention.

Unfortunately it will not be possible, because of my absence from Australia, to meet with Mr. Phillip Geeves in the near Tuture but I will certainly keep this name in mind should the occasion for consultation arise.

Yours sincerely,

M.J.R. MacKellar

Mr. & Mrs. C.D. Gustin, 102 South Terrace, BANKSTOWN. N.S.W. 2200.